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Calling All Teachers
Apply to Serve on the Education 
Commissioner’s Teacher Cabinet

The Colorado Department of Education is seeking 
eight to 10 practicing teachers from around the state 
to join the educators continuing as members of the 
Commissioner's Teacher Cabinet. Members will meet 
four times a year to advise the Commissioner of 
Education and ensure that the voice of practicing 
teachers is heard by policy makers and legislators on 
important education issues.

Teacher Cabinet Members will:
● Serve as a sounding board for the implementation

of state education policy.

● Brainstorm solutions for some of the challenges
facing today’s educators, such as raising achievement
among all students, supporting low-performing schools
and increasing the number of individuals joining the
teaching profession.

To be considered for the Commissioner’s Teacher Cabinet, 
educators must have at least three years of experience 
in the classroom and must submit an application, resume 
and two letters of recommendation to CDE by Aug. 15, 
2019. Selected	educators	will	serve	two	years	on	the	
cabinet	beginning in August 2019. 

Teachers will be selected by a diverse committee,  
including	the	current	Teacher	of	the	Year	Meg Cypress,	
the commissioner, and other external stakeholders.

 

"The Teacher Cabinet has 
provided valuable 

feedback that’s helping 
to shape education policy 

in our state and work 
here at the department. 
I’m looking forward to 

the next cohort of 
cabinet members joining 

the conversation."

Katy Anthes, Ph.D.
Colorado Commissioner 

of Education
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APPLICATION 
DEADLINE: 

AUG. 15, 2019

TEACHER CABINET 
INFO & APPLICATION 
https://www.cde.state.co.us/
cdecomm/teachercabinet
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